
Madam Committee Clerk: 
 
We represent McCor Management (East) Inc., the manager of Westmount Mall. Reptilia Inc. is our 
client’s tenant. 
 
We understand that Michael Lerner, solicitor for Reptilia, has requested to make a deputation to 
Committee at its November 29 meeting respecting an exemption from the City’s Animal Control By-Law 
PH-3. 
 
Please consider this my formal request to also make a delegation to Committee on that topic at that 
meeting on behalf of Westmount Mall.  
 
Should you require anything further from me, please advise. Thank you. 
 
Regards, 
LFL 
 
Leo F. Longo 
Certified Specialist (Municipal Law: Local Government & 
Land Use Planning and Development)   
 
T   416.865.7778 
F   416.863.1515  
E   llongo@airdberlis.com  
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